
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

REGIONAL FORUMS:  WHAT’S NEW FOR 2015 
 

UPDATE—UMBC REGISTRATION IS CLOSED 
 

NOVEMBER 6, 2014 
 
ValueOptions will be conducting four Regional Forums to meet new 
Substance Use Disorder (SUD) providers, review our 
ProviderConnect system and give updates on the implementation of 
the SUD services. 
 
The Regional Forum scheduled at UMBC for the morning and 
afternoon sessions are full.  We added a second session for this day 
and that too is full. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience.   
 
SESSION FULL 
WEDNESDAY-NOVEMBER 12, 2014   
UMBC –BWTECH 
5520 RESEARCH PARK DRIVE 
CATONSVILLE, MD  21228    
8:00 am – 12 pm 
 
SESSION ADDED AND ALSO FULL 
WEDNESDAY-NOVEMBER 12, 2014   
UMBC –BWTECH 
5520 RESEARCH PARK DRIVE 
CATONSVILLE, MD  21228    
1:00pm—3:30pm 
 
Please register for the Anne Arundel or Frederick sessions. 


